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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

Several Amateurs helped with the communications and the racing clocks at the

Vienna Fun Run yesterday.  It started raining at about 5:30 in the morning while

we were placing the racing clocks around the race course.  With the temperature

at about 40 degrees, and all the rain it made for a rough race.  It didn't quit

raining until all the runners crossed the finish, then the sun came out, but the

temperature didn't come up much.

I'll be getting everything together for a one day Technician Radio License class

this coming Saturday, April 29th.  Several members of a prepper group are

wanting to get their Technician license, and then upgrade to General.  We are

working on a date a few weeks from the Technician class to hold a one day

General Class radio class.  The next few Saturdays are going to be tied up with

other activities, so it may be awhile.

On Sunday, April 30th, we will be going to the Athens, Ohio, Hamfest.  The

following Sunday, May 7th, the Jackson County Amateur Radio Club will be holding

their Hamfest at the Ripley Middle School, in Ripley.  Sammy Mercer, N8SVX, and

I will be sitting up several AREDN (Amateur Radio Emergency Data Network)

Project Nodes, at the Hamfest for show-n-tell.

There were 33 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  My daughter

Cathy Wotring, KC8DJJ, who has been participating in the net since April 27,

1996, has completed 1400 check-ins, and will be receiving her certificate.

Jeremie Hamilton, KB3UMW, who has been participating in the net, on and off,

since March 9, 2013, has completed 150 check-ins, and will be receiving his

certificate.  John Western, KC8ODI, needs only one more check-in to make 800.

Kenneth Weigel, W9GM, needs only one more check-in to make 200.  And, Randall

McGill, N7WWA, needs only one more check-in to make 100.
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